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American Institute of Accountants
20 Vesey Street, New York,

May 1, 1917.

To the Members and Associates of 
the American Institute of Accountants:

Gentlemen:

The enclosed pamphlet on “Uniform Accounting,” which was 

prepared by the Committee on Federal Legislation of the American 

Institute of Accountants, submitted to the Federal Trade Commission 

and thence transmitted to the Federal Reserve Board, is sent you 

for your information.

It is suggested that all members give careful attention to the 

provisions of the programme of audit laid down in the memorandum.

Very truly yours,
A. P. Richardson, Secretary.
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